
 

                            DLF QEC INNOVATIVE SCHOOL 

                 RIDGE VALLEY 
DLF PHASE – IV, GURUGRAM, HARYANA 

RVS/CIR/105/2024-25                                                                                             06th Dec 2024 
ANNUAL DAY INVITE 

Dear Parents,  
 

Greetings! 
 

We cordially invite you to the Annual Day and Prize Giving Ceremony of Ridge Valley 
School on Sunday, 15th December 2024 — a celebration of the indomitable spirit, 
dedication, and extraordinary talents of our students. 
Please find enclosed the E-Invite for the event.  
 

This year’s theme, ‘Gandhi Ke Chinh,’ pays tribute to the timeless Gandhian ideals as we 
commemorate 155 years of his legacy. 
 

Please find important details below: 
1. Practices for the event are underway. Kindly ensure your ward attends school 

regularly. 
2. Saturday, 14th December will be a regular working day for participants. Buses will 

ply to and fro at the usual timings. 
3. On Sunday, 15th December, buses will ply ONLY in the morning at the usual 

timings to pick up students. Walker students must be dropped off at school by 8:30 
am. Breakfast and packed lunch will be provided to students at school. 

4. Students are to arrive at school dressed in their costumes as instructed by their 
class teacher. 

5. Parents are requested to be seated in the Amphitheater by 10:15 am. The event 
will commence promptly at 10:30 am. Parking for vehicles will be available at Gate 
no. 3.  

6. Enjoy the creative efforts of our young artists and take a serene walk through the 
recreated Sabarmati Ashram, celebrating Gandhiji’s life of simplicity and 
tranquility. 

7. After the event, students can be picked up from their designated greenroom. 
Please note, no child will be dispersed until the event concludes. 
 

We warmly welcome you, along with grandparents, friends, and family, to attend and 
cheer for our children. Your encouragement and active participation mean the world to 
us and will undoubtedly make this event unforgettable. 
 

For any queries, please feel free to contact your child’s class teacher. 
 



 

Warm Regards 
 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari  
 Principal 


